
Sunday, March 3, 2018 – 2:30pm-4pm 

Planning Committee Meeting held at temporary office location: 

4328 Wade Hampton Blvd Suite G (rear office) 

Taylors, SC 29687 

Office cell 864-775-1818 

Dana cell 864-775-1733 

1. Sign-ins, 10 people present 

2. We arranged an assembly line for the Easter Hunt Goodie Bags for Mauldin and Greer locations. 

250 bags were assembled with assorted candy, fortune cookie, ELA card, pencil top erasers, and 

glow bracelets. 

a. Evella Keys took the Easter goodie bags for the Mauldin event, along with tablecloth, 

crafts/kid activity, fortune cookies and a few hand held fans for decoration. 

b. Easter goodie bags were left at the office for Megan and Clarence, for the Greer 

location. 

3. Board Meeting scheduled for Sunday, March 11 has been canceled so we can all participate in 

the St. Patrick’s Day Parade and moved to Sunday, March 18 at 4pm. We will probably meet 

offsite sometime next week for some quick discussion. 

4. Brainstorming ideas for April Events 

a. Taylors Mill Spring Festival – May 4 

b. Greer Family Fest – May 5 and May 6, Vendor application due by March 30 

c. Kids Fest – Heritage Green, Greenville – April 21, Contact Rebecca about a table 

d. Spring Fling – Spartanburg – Vendor Application Due by March 9. Shelley will submit. 

e. iMAGINE Upstate Festival – Westin Greenville – April 7 

f. YMCA Festival of Nations – Greenville – September 23 

5. Parents wanted to know when we will be getting shirts. Shelley advised that as soon as the ELA 

logo is decided on, then shirts will be printed. 

6. Parents also think that car magnets would be a good marketing tool/idea to have on all of our 

cars. 

7. Parents want the St. Patrick’s Day Parade details emailed to them. Parents also want to wear 

shades of school colors (Green and Gold). 

8. Planning Committee Parents who are actively working on the Planning Committee now whose 

children will not be immediately going to ELA in 2018, want to know what they will receive to 

ensure that their child(ren) are not forgotten for future years enrollment. 


